

St Giles Newsletter

VALUE - JOY

2nd March 2018

World Book Day

Due to the adverse weather conditions, we had to cancel world book day. Do not fear, World Book Day at St Giles will take place on Wednesday 7th March (Look out for half price costumes in Asda!)

To coincide with our celebration the Book People will be bringing the 'Book Bus' to the school yard. Every class will have an opportunity to visit the book bus and may purchase a book from as little as £3. They will also be given a £1 world book day voucher they can use against their purchase.

The book bus will still be onsite at the end of the day if parents would like to visit it with their children. There will be some leaflets sent out on Monday!

Have a great weekend!

Mr Grace

The Beast from the East

Closing the school is never a decision we take lightly. We have to consider the safety of staff, pupils and parents on site. We can never please everyone but please rest assured we always try our best. The weather in this country is very unpredictable and can change within the hour, so in most cases we have to leave the decision to the last minute. Thank you for all your support this week.

NSPCC - Keeping Safe online

Next Wednesday 7th March at 2.15pm the NSPCC are delivering a 'Staying safe online' parents workshop. All welcome!

Headteacher Award Winners

Awards postponed –
To be rearranged for next week.

